
DEFERRAL OF ADMISSION 
REQUEST FORM 
For September 2022

A request for a deferral of admission for a period of one year may be granted if the applicant would be 
competitive for admission in any cycle in the category of admission claimed, there are good reasons to 
support the request and the request is not brought very late in the application cycle. Admittees who 
are granted a deferral will be required to make a firm acceptance as a condition of the grant of a 
deferral. If an entrance scholarship or a law admission bursary was offered in the admission cycle, the 
applicant will forfeit that scholarship or bursary, but will be considered the next admission cycle.  

APPLICANT INFORMATION 

REASONS FOR SEEKING DEFERRAL 

Notice of Use: 
The personal information on this form is collected by authority of the Royal Charter , 1841 of Queen’s University as amended 
and to comply with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act R.S.O. 1990 c.F.31 as amended. The information 
collected will be used to determine your eligibility for a waiver of the institutional fee for applying to law school through the 
Ontario Law School Application Service or to determine your eligibility for a waiver of the fee for the LSAT test administered 
by the Law School Admission Council. This application will be held in the Admissions Office of the Faculty of Law for the 
duration of the admissions cycle in which you are seeking this financial relief and thereafter it is destroyed.  If you have 
concerns or questions about the information collected or the how it will be used, please contact the Assistant Dean of 
Students, Faculty of Law, Student Services Office, Room 200, Kingston, Ontario K7L 3N6. Tel. (613)533-2220 or email 
jd@queensu.ca. 
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Number 
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